Club Directors,

Final updates on the CEVA Presidents Day Tournament in Springfield:

- Doors to the facility open at 7:15 AM each day.
- The tournament schedule is posted <u>on our website</u>. There was a schedule change in the 14s. **Please check your schedule!**
- Please look through our <u>Event Guide</u> and pass the information along to your teams. Note we have a local restaurant Sunriver Brewing that has partnered with us this year and can take group reservations and do team meals.
- There are no designated camp areas in Bob Keefer Center. There is a room to sit and eat (the Ken Long Room), but food and other belongings may not be kept in that room. You can bring food in, eat, and then remove it. Do not bring in coolers, tables, etc. Full facilities policies are here.
- Please bring a certified USAV roster to give to your official on your court prior to your first match.
- There are no coaches' meetings.
- There will be an R1 on each match. Coaches must be the R2 or must be courtside for their work assignments.
- Bob Keefer Center has been used in recent weeks as a space where the local authorities are storing equipment to clean up from the recent ice storm. Some parking may be limited. Please be patient and understanding with this situation.
- We encourage teams to wear red/white/blue jerseys during the weekend. We're not offering a formal
 "contest" this year for "best-dressed" teams, but we still encourage the theme for those who wish to
 participate. No political statements will be permitted on jerseys or personal equipment of coaches
 or players.
- Reminders on jerseys regardless of themes numbers must still be visible on the front and back, and libero jerseys must still contrast from the rest of the team. **Do not wear or use glitter.**
- The Purple Card Policy will be in effect at this tournament. General reminder be nice and civil to one another.

Main tournament website: http://www.cevaregion.org/presidents-day

Sent 2/15/2024